
Pursuant California Private Postsecondary Education Act 94801.5.(3), nonpublic higher education 
institutions that grant undergraduate degrees, graduate degrees, or both, and that are formed as 
nonprofit corporations and are accredited by an agency recognized by the United States Department of 
Education are exempt and not required to register with the California Bureau for Private Postsecondary 
Education.  

AGMU students that are California residents that wish to make a complaint may do so contacting: 

https://www.bppe.ca.gov/enforcement/complaint.shtml 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bppe.ca.gov%2Fenforcement%2Fcomplaint.shtml&data=05%7C01%7Cmbaez%40uagm.edu%7C08368ddfa91f40c0bd1108da2876a871%7Cc82f2d5567d04a4a88202f84a18c1cdd%7C0%7C0%7C637866787338600115%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1xws88rFndb8JDEYm8F5uYsxErcF9NyfGIE1guoaQ4k%3D&reserved=0

